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REVENUE BUDGET 2015/16 — REVIEW AS AT 31.07.15

The Board considered a report by the Treasurer setting out the Revenue
Budget position as at 31 July 2015.

A projected year end underspend of £154k was projected. This was
attributed in the main to £158k savings arising from staffing vacancies.
Additionally, the cabinet office had provided £94k, to offset costs
associated with Individual Electoral Registration. The treasurer confirmed
that this would fall into reserves to offset funding utilised in the year.

Decision

The Joint Board noted the report.



